

CITY OF CLEARWATER

Finance Department, Post Office Box 4748, Clearwater, Florida 33758-4748 MUNICIPAL SERVICES BUILDING, 100 SOUTH MYRTLE AVENUE Telephone (727) 562-4530 Fax (727) 562-4535

September 9, 2022

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

The Police and Fleet Departments along with the Procurement Division recommend award of ITB No. 46-22, Police Vehicle Upfitting, to Enforcement One, Inc., of Oldsmar, Fl., the lowest most responsible bidder, in accordance with the bid specifications, in the estimated amount of \$250,000 annually, for a period of one (1) year, with two (2), one (1) year extension options.

This Award recommendation will be considered by the City Council at the October 3, 2022, Work Session (9:00 a.m.) and voted on at the October 6, 2022, Council Meeting (6:00 p.m.). These meetings are held at Clearwater Main Library, at 100 N. Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL 33755.

Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City's Procurement Analyst at Kelly.Rogers@myclearwater.com or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748.

Posted on this date by: Kelly Rogers

Kelly Rogers

Procurement Analyst

Frank Hibbard, Mayor